
School of Undergraduate Studies 
 

NOTICE 
16th May 2018 

 

Winter Semester 2018 result has been 
declared on ERP. Please check and inform 
to SUS office in writing if there is any 
discrepancy by 21st May 2018 before 5pm 
excluding Saturday and Sunday (19th and 
20th).  
 
Kindly circulate this notice among your 
batch-mates so that they also come to may 
know about the results.  
 
No application regarding discrepancy 
will be entertained after 21st May 2018. 
 



Note: Grade cut is mandatory for the 
students who are repeating the entire 
semester ( for 2nd semester students 
above 50% and below 65% has one grade 
cut and below 50% has two grade cuts, for 
4th semester students below 50% has one 
grade cut). 
 
 The names of students who are eligible for 
PR examination will be uploaded on the 
website of AUD in the first week of June 
2018  and the PR exam period will be from 
6th July 2018 to 14th July 2018. For further 
details you can contact your concerned 
course coordinators. 

 



 


